October 29, 2014
University of North Texas HSC at Fort Worth

Mr. Joseph Sanchez, Director of Financial Aid

3500 Camp Bowie Blvd.

Fort Worth, Texas 76107-269

Dear Mr. Joseph Sanchez,
The Dallas Woman’s Club, along with The Dallas Woman’s Club Foundation, gives scholarships each year to men and women from the Dallas/Fort Worth area who need financial assistance to complete their college educations.  In the 2014-2015 academic year, a total of $95,000 in scholarship grants was awarded to 32 students. These undergraduate and graduate grants varied in amounts from $2,000 to $4,000, depending upon need.

If candidates from your school are selected by our scholarship committee, our assistance to these students will be paid directly to the school for tuition, books, and fees. The scholarships will be for the 2015-2016 school year. If a student enrolls for the 2016 summer session, the money will be available at that time.

I have attached our Application for Scholarship, which also includes the Instructions for Applicants and a Checklist, which we encourage you to copy and distribute. Applications must be postmarked no later than January 23, 2015. If you have any questions about these scholarship grants, please do not hesitate to contact Renee’ Smith at The Dallas Woman’s Club at (214) 363-7596, or by email at renee@dallaswomansclub.com.
Thank you for making this information available to students at your school who are seeking financial assistance.

Sincerely,

Debbie Scripps

Scholarship Awards Committee Chairman

2014-2015
